
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
April 2015 minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session April 20, 2015. Present were board members 
Mark Hardin, Tom Tucker, Wendy Crabtree Clark Mary Price, and also present was Mark Heller.   

The regular meeting minutes were read and approved with a motion by Mark Hardin and second by 
Wendy Crabtree. 

 

The financial report - was given and bills presented for payment.  Mark Hardin moved to pay the bills 
and seconded by Wendy Crabtree. Motion passed. 

Complaints – None   

Delinquent Bills- 18 shutoffs notices were mailed off with shut off date on 5/4/15.   

 

Old Business-  

Council voted to go with a 3yr contract with Alternative Energy Source as the electric supplier for the 
AEP bills.   

The Richwood Banking Company has paid the delinquent water and sewer bill.     

 

New Business – 

Quotes were received for the paving repair that needs done on Vine & High Street with Quality Paving 
being the lowest.  Mark Heller reported he contacted Park Enterprise to an additional quote.  

HD Water Service is coming in on 4/21/15 to look at the high service pump and will charge $1000-$1500.  
EJ Prescott will not pull the pumps inside they do not have the equipment.  Mark Hardin felt the board 
should look into pulling the pump themselves to save money.    

 

 

The next regular meeting will be May 18, 2015 in the Village Council Room. 

 

_____________________________________                                _________________________________ 

Chairman                                                                                                 Clerk 


